
January 17, 2024 

Subject: Mercury and Mercury Compounds 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Mercury or mercury containing compounds have not been intentionally added, or 
have been in contact with Turck Products. 

Regards, 

Paul Harms | Senior Compliance Engineer | QA 
Turck 

5000 Fernbrook Lane North | Plymouth, MN 55446 
Direct: +1 763-553-7464 
Toll Free:  1-800-544-7769 | Fax: 763-509-7855 
Paul.Harms@turck.com 
www.turck.us  

mailto:Paul.Harms@turck.com
http://www.turck.us/

